
 

 

BAI/NOTICE/2023-232        5th July 2023 
 

 
 

ALL AFFILIATED STATE ASSSOCIATIONS 

 
 

 

General Notice 
 

 
It is hereby informed by the way of this General Notice to all the Players, Coaches and the Technical 
Staffs, who are registered under the Badminton Association of India (BAI), not to participate in any 
of the Unrecognized Tournaments without the prior approval of the BAI. 
 
If any of such Registered Personnel are found to have violated this notice, they will be liable for 
appropriate actions as per the Rules of the BAI. 
 
Even after such a notice, if anyone intends to participate in such tournaments, it will be at their own 
risks. 
 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                              

(Sanjay Mishra) 

Secretary General, BAI 


